Brisbane Philatelic Club

Formation

A meeting was held last evening at Mr.
J. W. Alderson's, Melbourne-street, of (hose
interested In stamp collecting. There was
a fair attendance, and muck onreliminary
business I connection with the proposed
formation of a philatelle soclety was dis.
posed of. Mr. A. B. Rus=sell was appointed
hon. secretary pro tem., and & sub-com-
mittee was appointed to draw mp a set of
rules. The election of office-bearers was
postponed till next meeting, to be held on
the 25th instant.

(from the Brisbane Courier of Thursday 14 October 1897, page 4)



